
I oppose HB1151. I’m asking you to please allow the North Dakota Game & Fish to manage wildlife and 

wildlife diseases. The potential long term negative effects of this type of legislation to the NDG&F 

department and the public’s resource is very concerning. I ask you to please vote NO on HB1151 and 

allow the NDG&F to manage our wildlife. 

 

Blake Amon 

Minot, ND 


